
 

 

Message from the Managing Editor 

Welcome to the Inaugural Issue of ‘Radiance’, the Magnetic 

Resonance Society Newsletter! 

 

Dear Friends, 

We are exhilarated to introduce Radiance, the Magnetic Resonance Society Newsletter, your 

premier source of information for the latest developments, research, and applications in the 

field of magnetic resonance. As the managing editor, I am excited to share this journey with 

you, exploring the vast potential of magnetic resonance and its impact on various disciplines. 

In this newsletter, we aim to: 

1.  Share cutting-edge research and breakthroughs 

2.  Feature expert insights and interviews  

3.  Provide updates on upcoming events and conferences  

4.  Showcase innovative applications and technologies Our goal is to create a community 

that fosters knowledge sharing, collaboration, and discussion. 

We invite you to be an active part of this community, sharing your thoughts, suggestions, and 

contributions. Stay tuned for regular issues packed with informative content, and thank you 

for being part of this exciting journey! 

 

Best regards, 

 

Prof. (Dr.) Sunny Kuriakose 

Managing Editor, Radiance 

Former Professor, Department of Chemistry, St. Thomas College, Palai 
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